BAN THE BOTTLE WEEK

STBERNADETTE BAN THE DISPOSABLE WATER BOTTLE WEEK

Hello St Bernadette Parents,

During the week of February 4th to February 8th we will start our BAN THE
DISPOSABLE BOTTLE campaign. This is a movement our Eco-Club is running to
help us reduce our school's carbon footprint. We are asking that students come to

school with a reusable water bottle instead of bringing in disposable water bottles or
juice boxes/bottles. We have a Hydration Station near the gym (which is just for
filling reusable water bottles). Students from the Eco-Club will be checking each
classroom and counting how many students have reusable water bottles and how
many students brought disposable water bottles during the week.

In an effort to encourage more students to bring in a reusable water bottle and
make it more of a common practice in our school, the classroom that has the least
amount of disposable water bottles will receive a FREE pizza lunch.

We thank you for your support during this campaign!



